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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
psc@utah.gov 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 

Re: 2019 Utah Universal Service Fund Preliminary Recommendation for Emery Telephone, 
Docket 18-042-01  

 
Dear Commission: 
 
 As you are aware the Utah Rural Telecom Association has recently filed three documents on 
behalf of its members:   
 
 1. The URTA Comments filed on October 39, 2018; 
 2. The URTA Reply Comments filed on November 15, 2018; and  
 3. The Joint Request to Amend the Scheduling Order filed on November 15, 2018. 
 

It has come to my attention that while Emery Telephone was listed as URTA member in the body 
of each document, the Emery Telephone Docket No. 18-042-01 was not listed in the heading of these 
documents.  It was my intention that these documents also be filed in the Emery Telephone Docket 18-
042-01, and I hereby request that these documents be included in the Emery Telephone Docket 18-042-
01.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
       Sincerely, 
     
       BLACKBURN & STOLL, LC 

        
       Kira M. Slawson 
 
Encl. 
cc: Justin Jetter, Robert Moore 
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